Secretary’s Report for Annual General Meeting

I have received all nominations for Director, the same as last year, with the exception of new director William Field, MBE.  Last year’s AGM lasted only five minutes and consisted of elections of office bearers, and was immediately followed by another meeting.  This is to be replicated this year, with a second meeting following the elections to office.

Frank Angyal, JP

Secretary
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